
 

 

19 August 2024 

Distinguished Executive Board Representatives, 

 

Reference is made to the following proposal: 

 

Federative Republic of Brazil: Climate Resilience, Food Security and Nutrition 

in the Semi-arid Northeast of Brazil Project (PDHC III) 

 

The proposal has been withdrawn from the approval process to allow for completion of 

negotiations with the Government of the Federative Republic of Brazil. 

Accept, Distinguished Executive Board Representatives, the assurances of my highest 

consideration. 

 

 

Claudia ten Have 

Secretary of IFAD 

 

 

 

 

Executive Board Representatives of the 

  International Fund for Agricultural 
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